Committee Name:	Committee on Elections and Committees 
Chair:	Rebecca Ulland
Subject:	2010-2011 End-of-Year Report

Reports:
The CEC submitted several reports to the Academic Senate:
· Membership changes on AAPC, AISAC, CEC, GPC, TLAC, CUP, FGC, HB, LSC, and COI (first reading September 7, 2010)
· Membership changes on CEC, CUP and LSC (first reading October 5, 2010)
· Membership changes on HB (first reading October 19, 2010)
· Proposed change to CEC operating procedures (first reading April 19, 2011)
· Membership changes and assignment to second consecutive terms for academic year 2011-2012 (first reading April 19, 2011)

Elections:
· The CEC oversaw the election of an Executive Senate Member At-Large (September 21, 2010).
· The CEC oversaw the election of the Executive Senate (April 19, 2011).

Current business:
· A tricky issue this academic year has been interpreting the CEC bylaws as it relates to term limits and committee assignments. Working closely with the Executive Senate, the CEC met to discuss a possible change to the operating procedures and then moved forward with committee placements for the 2011-12 academic year.
· The CEC will run the election of the new Senate Executive Committee at the Senate Meeting on April 19, 2011.

Thanks: I wish to extend my thanks to the members of the CEC for their excellent work this academic year: Kristi Burdick, Michael Cauley, Joe Lubig, Frankie McCormick, Fran Quinnell, Bruce Sarjeant, Karin Stulz and David Wood.

Respectfully submitted,

Rebecca Ulland
Chair, Committee on Elections and Committees
